
 

April 21, 2022 
 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Memorial Drive Gateways Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding 
for this project is Board of Commissioners, located at Manual J. Maloof Center 1300 Commerce Drive,  5th Floor 
Decatur, GA 30030.  The funding would be used for the construction and installation of gateway structures and 
signage along the Memorial Drive Corridor. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 
interest in this project.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
Congressman Henry C. “Hank” Johnson, Jr.  


